



Northmore Road
Park Gate
Southampton
Hampshire
SO31 6LX
Tel: 01489 575444

Fax: 01489 573811

Email: adminoffice@parkgate.hants.sch.uk Headteacher: Mrs Rebecca Kingsland

Success for All

Dear Parents,

There are often times through the school year when you are asked to complete permission slips for one thing or another. In an attempt to save on the number of letters sent home, some of these have been combined in one letter. These permissions will be renewed when your child moves into Year 3. If there are any changes to the permissions given parents are asked to inform the school.

Please read the details carefully and only tick the box if you are happy to give permission. Thank-you for your help with this matter.

Yours sincerely, Mrs Rebecca Kingsland Headteacher **Park Gate Primary School - Permissions** Please tick as appropriate Child's Name: 1. I give permission for health concerns relating to my child to be discussed with the school nurse. I understand that I will be informed before this takes place. 2. I give permission for my child to take part in food tasting activities as part of the curriculum. Please give details of any food allergies: 3. I give permission for my child to be taken on short, accompanied walks in the local area. 4. I will keep the school informed of any changes that relate to the permissions given above. Signed: _____ (Parent/Carer)